
 
                          IMPORTANT! 
 

To: Parents and Players         
 

Fr:  AVCSS  Coaches 
 

Re: Team Selection / Cuts 
 
This year will be extremely difficult in selecting the team.  We 
are expecting a large turn out at this years try-outs. 
 
 Cuts will be handled as follows:  All players will be handed an 

envelope at the end of the last try-out that will let them know if 
they have made the team or if they have not made the team.  
We ask that the players do not open the envelopes while inside 
the gym (and wait until a parent has picked them up and are 
driving down the road).  

 
 Each Coach will have there own evaluation process. (This may 

include other coaches participating in the selection of the 
team).   

 
 Selections will be made on player’s abilities, skills/drills 

testing, availability (commitment), and scrimmage 
performance during the try-outs.   

 
If you have any questions, please see one of the coaches as soon as 
possible. 
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